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Dear Families, 

With summer here, it’s time to think about keeping children healthy while school is out. Live Oak School 

District provides free meals to children during the summer. This summer, meals will be served at 

Shoreline Middle School, 855 17th Ave. Santa Cruz, Ca 95062  beginning June 11th through August 17th 

(CLOSED JULY 4th) Breakfast will be served from 8:30am until 10am and Lunch will be served from 

11:30am until 1:00pm. There are no income requirements or registration required. Anyone age 18 or 

younger may come to eat at no cost. For more information, contact Student Nutrition Services 831-475-

1395 or email us at rotis@losd.ca. Each year, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners with local 

organizations like Live Oak School District, to provide free meals to children when school is out for the 

summer. 

 

Warmest Regards, 

Rachel Otis  

Director Child Nutrition Services 

 

 


